Message

From:

Sent: 31/03/2017 12:18:44

To:

Subject: Fwd: National Grid -possible meeting this week

————— original Message-----

From: Janice Wray <jwray@kctmo.org.uk>
To: IIIIIIIIIIiiIiIIIiiIIIIIIIIIthIIIIIIIIIIIIII

Sent: Mon, 27 Mar 2017 9:34
Subject: RE: National Grid -possible meeting this week

can you do any time this week - can’ t recall when you are back ? We are under a load of pressure on this
one

Please advise

Thanks

Janice

Janice Wray
TMO Health, Safety & Facilities Manager
t:

w: www.kctmo.org.uk
a: 292a Kensal Road, London, wlO 5BE.

pBefore printing, please think about the environment
From:

Sent: 27 March 2017 09:27

To: Jahice Wray <jwray@kctmo.org.uk>

Subject: Re: National Grid -possible meeting this week

Morning Monday 3rd April would be good , any time after 0930 am ?

carl

sent from AOL Mobile Mail

————— original Message-----

From: Jahice wWray <jwray@kctmo.org.uk>

To: car] sstokesh

Sent: Mon, Mar 27, 2017 08:52 AM

Subject: Fw: National Grid -possible meeting this week

Hi carl

Please see below. Will you have any availability this week to meet with National Grid if we manage to pin
them down to a meeting ? What dates could you do?
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Please advise

Regards

Janice

Janice wray

TMO Health, safety & Facilities Manager
tT:

w:  www.kctmo.org.uk
a: 292a Kensal Road, London, wl0 5BE.

pBefore printing, please think about the environment

From: Anthony Cheney

Sent: 24 March 2017 13:35

To: Janice Wray <jwray@kctmo.org.uk>
Subject: RE: National Grid

Yes carl would be useful

Thanks

Anthony Cheney

Head of Contract Management (lnterim), Assets & Regeneration
T:

w: www.kctmo.org.uk

a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, w10 5BE
pPeBefore printing, please think about the environment

From: Janice wray

Sent: 24 March 2017 13:22

To: Anthony cheney <acheney@kctmo.org.uk>
Subject: Re: National Grid

Hi Anthony

Thanks for this - really appreciate your efforts.

carl on holiday but back early next week. Do you want him to be present at your on site meeting?

would be good if tbey could provide the spec for this work for him to assess & comment on

LFB liaison meeting next week - plan to raise with them at that

Let me know

Janice
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Sent from Samsung Mobile

———————— Original message --------

From: Anthony Cheney <acheney@kctmo.org.uk>

Date: 24/03/2017 12:33 (GMT+00:00)

To: Peter Maddison <pmaddison@kctmo.org.uk>,Sacha Jevans <sjevans@kctmo.org.uk>,Janice wray
<jwray@kctmo.org.uk>

Cc: charlie Saul <csaul@kctmo.org.uk>

Subject: National Grid

Good Afternoon

So, finally I have spoken with someone senior in National Grid as having had limited or no response from
their agent regarding Grenfell Tower and Chesterton Square.

In relation to both sites it seems 1ike their intention is to box in the riser recently installed but as
works have not yet finished on site this is not yet completed. I have asked for a date they anticipate
this to occur and they are to come back to me on this today. They had indicated a carpenter has been on
site this week to measure this area at Grenfell Tower.

I have also asked for a detailed explanation of their requirements when installing a riser of this nature
so we have some detail to respond to the residents at Grenfell as once the boxing is installed this would
prove no further risk than the original riser in the fabric of the building.

I have requested we meet on site early next week and wonder if Janice could arrange for cCarl and the FB
to meet to discuss their installation and any works the FB may deem necessary. Looking at Carls previous
report and the comments from the contact Janice has at building control it seems boxing is the main
concerns.

I think that speaking in detail with this contact today it may be the residents have jumped the gun
before the install is fully complete but will give a further update once the site visit occurs next week
and hope to have these wrapped up ASAP.

Many thanks

Anthony Cheney
Head of Contract Mahagement (Interim), Assets & Regeneration
t:

w:  www.kctmo.org.uk
a: The Network Hub, 292a Kensal Road, London, WIO 5BE
Peefore printing, please think about the environment
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whom

they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the System Administrator. This
message may contain confidential

information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should

not disseminate, distribute

or copy this email.

Piease note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not

necessarily represent

those of Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments
for the presence of viruses. Kensington & Chelsea TMO Ltd accepts no Tiability for any damage caused by
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